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An Invitation to all 

Friday 13th and Saturday 14th October 2017
Here comes the 5th one – ‘Missional Discipleship/People of the Way’.  Like the other residential Synods it will have inspiration and resources. It will aim to bridge the communication gap between local church, Synod and the whole church.

Our theme draws on the URC’s “Feast and Festivals” year of celebration and commemoration, and looks forward to our new focus on “Walking the Way: Living the life of Jesus today.”  2017 is a year of several significant anniversaries, including the 500th year since Luther started the European Reformation, and 45 years since the formation of the United Reformed Church – both remembered particularly in October.  As we remember our roots, we will also be looking forward to the next phase of our growth as disciples.  Through “Walking the Way,” we are seeking to re-energise the church, so that we can once again centre on our calling to be disciples and to make disciples.
This will be a ‘24 hour’ event, from 5.30pm on Friday 13th to 5.15pm on Saturday 14th October 2017, to be held at the Holiday Inn, Birmingham City Centre. The formal autumn meeting of Synod will run on the Saturday, be attended by the churches’ Synod representatives, be much abbreviated and run alongside other events for those who are not Synod representatives.

Our plans include:


A Friday evening meal with guest speakers Richard Church and Francis Brienen, Deputy General Secretaries. 


A choice 0f options on Saturday morning and afternoon to offer inspiration and resources

Worship threaded through the 24 hours partly led by Steve Faber.
· Quiet room available to allow you space to think and reflect 

Who’s it for?

1.
Those that normally come to Synod but also....  

2.
The planning group this time are especially keen that as many Elders as possible attend. One of the key roles of Elders is to be a bridge between the local church and the wider church. This is an opportunity for Elders to increase their awareness of and engagement with the wider church to better enable them to represent the wider church to the local church and vice versa. It can be seen as an informal Elders’ training event as well as a support to the discipleship of all. 
3.
Any who are interested - this is an open event for anyone to come to and gain from the resources and the friendship and encouragement on offer.

The venue needs an early indication of numbers - so to help you in estimating them here’s some information about finance. 
1.
First the bad news. The inclusive cost of bed, breakfast, dinner on the Friday evening, lunch on the Saturday, coffee and tea breaks, room hire etc etc is £150 in a single room and £212.00 for a double or twin room. 
2.
The better news is that the Synod expects to pick up the cost of a good bit of this, maybe up to half as well as paying all travel as usual.
3.
However we would be grateful (and will separately ask Church Treasurers about this) if churches could consider paying at least £75 towards the cost of each person attending and staying overnight. 

4.
Individuals, who feel willing and able to contribute, can pay whatever they wish towards the cost too.
5.
For those coming on the Saturday only, the cost to Synod is £49 (inclusive of lunch) and we are asking for a minimum contribution of £25 towards this. 

6.
But please don’t be put off by the cost – if there’s a problem, talk to us. 

As indicated above we need your help to gauge numbers attending so please consider this invitation and let us know the names of people from your church including your Synod representative and Minister, who will be coming.  Please let us know by 21st July 2017 and tell us who wants overnight accommodation and who will be a day visitor on the Saturday only.  Please fill in the enclosed form with the details.  

It would also help us if payment could be sent in advance wherever possible with a note of what and who is being paid for.  Please send payment to the Synod Office for the attention of Helen Cavaco.    

We have had as many as 230 people at previous events on the Saturday who seem to have got a great deal from the occasion. The enclosed draft programme leaflet gives a brief glimpse into the event.
